

Barnham Primary School

Elm Grove, Barnham, West Sussex PO22 0HW Tel: 01243 552197 email: office@barnhamprimaryschool.co.uk



Successful Learners



Confident Individuals



Responsible Citizens

Barnham Pupils Shine

I cannot believe that we are nearly at the end of another academic year and what a year it has been. I have been really pleased with the steps forward that the school has taken and enjoyed seeing the progress that we have made. As with all journeys, there is still much for us to do and the road ahead will always be full of twists and turns but we are heading in the right direction and I am proud of the achievements we are making.

June 2018



Our Mission: For all our children to be the best that they can be.

Successful Learners

We are now entering our final half term of the year and soon we will be analysing the progress that the children have made in their learning for the whole year. During the year we closely monitor the progress of all children, groups of children and whole year groups, identifying and celebrating those children who have performed well and helping those who have made less progress to close the gap with their peers. Overall our children are making expected or good progress which is positive news and our goal is to improve on this as we move through the rest of this term. Thank you for all your continued support with the learning journeys that each of the children is on and thank you for continuing to support any reading or homework that the children undertake.

Responsible Citizens

Our children have continued to excel this year in immersing themselves into the local community through all the wonderful activities that they take part in, as well as all the many responsibilities that they have in local community groups and clubs. One of our aims as a school is to help build responsible citizens and confident individuals and so every Monday during Assembly we share and celebrate all those children who have taken part in any sporting events, been part of a community group or who have enjoyed being part of an activity that has challenged themselves to try something new. A key aspect of our local community participation that has always been a strong foundation for the school, is our children who have planned and organised fundraising events in their own time. This continues to be a strong quality of the school and again is something we like to celebrate. With all this in mind, please let us know if your child has something to share and be celebrated in our weekly Assemblies, particularly in our welcome to the week Assembly on Mondays. This information can be emailed to the office or shared with class teachers.

Confident Individuals

As we move towards next year I wanted to update you on some staff changes as well as share the staff teams for 2018-2019. With regards to staff changes it is with sadness that we are saying a fond farewell to some of the staff team. Mr Creese is moving on to complete his PGCE so that he can enter into the noble art of teaching and we wish him every success for his next steps as well as thank him for all his hard work. Mrs Field will be retiring after many, many years of wonderful service to the school. Mrs Field has been an integral part of the staff team and has worked with and supported some of our most vulnerable pupils. She deserves to put her feet up, although being a busy Grandparent, this may not actually take place. We will also be saying goodbye to Miss Smith. Miss Smith is moving on to a teaching position at Edward Bryant Primary School in Bognor after again being a dedicated part of the Barnham family for the past 11 years. Miss Smith always brings a smile to her work and we know that she will be a fantastic addition to her new school. Please see attached the staff teams for the next academic year.